
SLT  public  hearing  on
redevelopment
The  South  Lake  Tahoe  City  Council  will  conduct  a  public
hearing  on  April  6  at  9am  to  discuss  the  proposed
redevelopment area that encompasses 20 percent of the city
limits.

To learn more about the issue via previous Lake Tahoe News
articles, click here and here.

The 127-page draft EIR and all the documents related to the
proposed redevelopment area are at www.ctcip.org.
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